
Report on the meeting of Economic cooperation council of Indo Japanese Association, Mumbai. 

The meeting of Economic cooperation council of Indo Japanese Association, Mumbai, was held on 

13th July, 2014 at the Indian Merchants Chamber, Mumbai. CA Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal, Treasurer, 

AAAWI, attended the meeting.   

Mr. Yoshiaki Ito, Consul General of Japan in India, gave inaugural address and was very hopeful for 

Japanses industries to get all support in India. He also remembered the age long business relations 

of Japan with India, both business and religious, and wished to grow it day by day. 

Mr. Ketan Shah, Head of Investment Banking, Daiwa Capital Markets, India, Mumbai was the key 

note speaker on the subject ‘advantages and challenges of Indo Japanese collaboration in Indian 

business”. He, in his most impressive way, explained the green areas for Japanese industries in India. 

He also insisted on the market potential, availability of skilled and unskilled labour force and the 

infrastructure, as advantages in India for Japanese Industries. 

Mr. Suresh Kotak, Mr. Minoo Shroff, Mr. Nikunj Parekh, actively participated in the discussion. Mr. 

Jitendra Sanghavi, proposed formal vote of thanks. 


